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Anzac Day memo to Victorian parents
FamilyVoice Australia spokesman David d’Lima is urging Victorian parents to express their 
outrage at radical teachers who attack the Anzac tradition in schools.
 
“Parents in Victoria must express their outrage at the denunciation of Anzac Day by a 
group calling itself ‘Teachers and School Staff for Palestine in Victoria’, which has access 
to hundreds of Victorian classrooms,” David d’Lima said.
 
“It’s vital for parents to regain control over the education of their children and protect them 
from nonsensical propaganda.”
 
FamilyVoice strongly rejects the teachers’ group claims that ANZAC soldiers assisted a 
European plot to annex Arab territories.
 
“Our brave militia landed at Gallipoli to resist the forces of Turkey after that nation allied 
itself to Germany, the principal aggressor of the First World War,” David d’Lima said.
 
“Furthermore, the Anzacs overwhelming served in Europe and not the Middle East,” he 
said.
 
“Parents must take firm action, requiring schools to teach historically accurate information 
that gives proper respect to the Anzac tradition.
 
“Parents must insist on knowing and approving what is taught to their offspring.” 
 
Further details:
David d’Lima - 0414 969 145


